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TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE (TC) 

Minutes of meeting 2/24/2021 

The committee convened at 12:15 via Microsoft Teams. 

· The committee welcomed guests Chul Lee and Susan Tiso for a discussion of 
possible changes to the online version of the Student Opinion Survey. 

· Several possible additions to the demographic questions were suggested. Ultimately, 
the discussion led us to propose having a separate survey that faculty could (on a 
voluntary basis) administer to their students at the beginning of a term. This survey 
would provide faculty with useful information about the kinds of students in their 
class – in time for them to make use of that information in instruction. 

· The proposed changes to the online SOS were compiled by Douglas Macur and are 
ready for consideration at the Senate. 

Respectfully, 

J. E. Fields 

  


